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Are you ready to take your business global? If so, you'll need to make sure
your website, marketing materials, and other content is translated into the
languages of your target markets.
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Translating business is not as simple as it seems. There are a number of
factors to consider, such as cultural differences, linguistic nuances, and
legal requirements.

In his book, Translating Business: A Comprehensive Guide to
Internationalization, John Garraty provides everything you need to know
about translating your business for global success.
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Garraty is an expert in internationalization, and he shares his insights and
advice on how to:

Translate your website

Translate your marketing materials

Translate your legal documents

Work with translation agencies

Manage your translation projects

Translating Business is a must-read for any business that wants to succeed
in the global marketplace.

What's Inside the Book?

Translating Business is divided into three parts:

1. Part 1: The Basics of Translation

2. Part 2: Translating Your Business Content

3. Part 3: Managing Your Translation Projects

Part 1 provides an overview of the basics of translation, including the
different types of translation, the role of culture in translation, and the legal
aspects of translation.

Part 2 covers the specific steps involved in translating your business
content, including website translation, marketing translation, and legal
translation.



Part 3 provides guidance on how to manage your translation projects,
including how to choose a translation agency, how to set up a translation
workflow, and how to track your progress.

Who Should Read This Book?

Translating Business is a valuable resource for anyone who is involved in
international business, including:

Business owners

Marketing professionals

Translators

Localization specialists

Anyone who wants to learn more about internationalization

About the Author

John Garraty is an expert in internationalization and the founder of Garraty
International, a leading provider of translation and localization services.

Garraty has over 20 years of experience in the translation industry, and he
has worked with clients in a wide range of industries, including
manufacturing, technology, and healthcare.

Garraty is a frequent speaker at international conferences on
internationalization and translation, and he has written numerous articles
on the topic.
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Translating Business: A Comprehensive Guide to Internationalization is
available in paperback and ebook formats.

To Free Download your copy, please visit the following link:

https://www.Our Book Library.com/Translating-Business-Comprehensive-
Internationalization-Garraty/dp/1599661446
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